
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

On behalf of the school I would like to thank your child very much for taking part in the 

Lions Charity Swimathon on Saturday evening.  Not only have they helped to raise 

money for local charities, they have also enabled the school to refurbish and replace 

some of our PE equipment which will benefit all students. 

 

Please can I now encourage you to collect any outstanding sponsorship money and 

return it by Friday 24th March to Mrs Baldwin in the finance department.  Please mark 

your envelope - Lions Swimathon Sponsorship Money. The final amount will be 

sent to the East Grinstead and District Lions Club who will then present Sackville School 

with a cheque for our share of the sponsorship money. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr A Currie 

Curriculum Leader of Boys’ PE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


